
 

 

July 22, 2025 

Re:  Temporary Road Closure - Drummond Road 
Road Occupancy Permit 2025-23 

The development located at 6888 Drummond Road will be constructing new services to 
the property requiring work to the water, sanitary and storm sewer on Drummond Road. 
Construction is scheduled for August 5-7, 2025. 

This project will be carried out by Peter’s Excavating and will require the temporary 
closure of Drummond Road (see below) and limited access to Atlee Street.  The 
contractor will have detour signs posted for alternate route(s) around the construction 
site.  Due to the scope of the work involved, driveway accessibility to businesses along 
the Drummond Road may be affected during construction but businesses are open. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

Al Hopmans, C.E.T., Municipal Works Inspector 
Municipal Works, City of Niagara Falls 
4310 Queen St, Niagara Falls, ON L2E 6X5 
Phone: 905-356-7521, Ext. 4260 
Email: ahopmans@niagarafalls.ca 
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